
From: Jane Kelly
To: Mary McCrea
Cc: Kelly Elam; Marley Merchen
Subject: Fw: Grant Creek Neighborhood - 2920 Expo Parkway Rezone Application
Date: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 12:35:17 PM

See comment, below.
Best,
Jane

From: Jason Graham <internetj@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 12:30 PM
To: Jordan Hess; Mirtha Becerra; Kaitlin McCafferty
Cc: Kevin Davis; Jane Kelly
Subject: Grant Creek Neighborhood - 2920 Expo Parkway Rezone Application
 
Hello

My name is Jason Graham, I live at 6319 GlenEagle Way here in missoula.

I looked at the info on file for the project proposed at 2920 Expo Pkway and am in
strong opposition to the rezoning of the area to a high density dwelling plan.

The proposal is similar to what was presented in the Rattlesnake area, and that
rezoning was denied, I ask for the same outcome on this project.

I am not opposed to  a development that will allow new neighbors to have the pride
of ownership of buying/owning condos or homes on the neighborhood . exactly what
the current zoning allows for, but can not support a high density plan at this location.

Please keep me apprised to any updates on this proposal
Thank you!

Jason
406-493-6185
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